
QUESTION NO 3 By Councillor Howie for answer by 
the Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 27 May 2021 

Question What is the council’s response to the points raised by the 

RNIB in their consultation response on retaining Spaces for 

People that was received from them on 1st April 2021? 

Answer 


